
 

                                BOATING SAFETY COURSE  

                              FOR THE DEAF COMMUNITY 

 

 

 

          You asked, we listened, and acted. 
 

                             THE US COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
            Flotilla 054-24-08 Gaithersburg, MD invites you      
            to our first American-Sign-Language-assisted      
                                 BOATING SAFETY COURSE  
Virtual with live USCGAUX instructors 
June 29, 2024, Session 1 Saturday 1pm-5:30 pm                                    
June 30, 2024, Session 2 Sunday    1pm-5:30 pm                     
Attendance at both sessions required. On-line test follows last 
session. Successful course completion awards you a NASBLA 
Boating Safety Education Certificate 

Register early at: (Limited space) 

https://forms.gle/QhUoDxL7V5BMypQn9  

Questions? Email at:  

edu.uscgaux.flotilla2408@gmail.com  

https://forms.gle/QhUoDxL7V5BMypQn9
mailto:edu.uscgaux.flotilla2408@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

     


